
 
 
28 Feb 2025 
 
 
 
To our valued customers, 

Please be advised that we are writing to communicate that list price changes will be 
implemented as follows: 

1st of April, 2025 – Selected Refrigeration and Airconditioning equipment, Copper, 
Paircoil, Selected parts and Refrigerants. 

The Refrigerant landscape is changing significantly and we encourage all users of 
R404A to consider commercially available alternatives. Our team are available to 
assist with selection of products using alternative refrigerants for your project 
needs. 

We encourage customers to log in and review pricing via the Beijer Ref RefShop or 
contact your nearest branch / representative for more information. Please note all 
quotations will remain valid for 30 days. 

We appreciate your ongoing business and support. 

 

Best regards, 

 

The team at Beijer Ref Australia 


